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QRIS Revision Advisory Committee  

 

The QRIS Revision advisory committee met at the end of August to review goals and proposed 

outcomes for the revision process.  The committee also began drafting a theory of change for 

the revised Delaware Stars.  

 

The Office of Early Learning (OEL) has formed three subcommittees by environment (family 

child care, center-based care, and school-age only care). The subcommittees will be meeting in 

the next several weeks to review existing Delaware Stars standards and make 

recommendations.  

 

We appreciate the strong interest from the field in participating on these subcommittees. The 

QRIS Revision advisory team will be meeting again in late October to review the work from the 

subcommittees.  

 

QRIS Information Meetings 

 

Following the recent statewide QRIS Information Meetings, the Office of Early Learning 

released this ​summary report ​of the information collected. If you have any questions please 

email  ​John Fisher-Klein​.  
 

https://www.delawarestars.udel.edu/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/Information-Sessions-report.pdf
mailto:john.fisher-klein@doe.k12.de.us

